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Permanent Secretaries:
Heads of Departments:

Appointment of Accountable Officers

Permanent Secretaries and Heads of Departments are being reminded that, in accordance with
Section 24F of the Financial Administration and Audit Act, Accounting Officers are required to
appoint Accountable Officers in their réspective departments.

The list of appointees in each Ministry/Department should be examined and updated annually.
Letters of appointment need to be submitted only where there are changes to the existing

appointees or where there are new appointments based on the establishment of new ministries.

Permanent Secretaries and Heads of Departments are being asked to submit the following to this
Ministry within twenty-one (21) days of the date of this circular:

(€) the current list of accountableofficers in each Ministry/Department; and

(2) copies of letters of appointment of recently appointed accountable officers.
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Robert Martin
for Financial Secretary



